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Dear _____________________, 

 

Thank you for the confidence that you showed in us with your recent visit to our office for 

your exam.  

We are pleased to inform you that the results of your recent __________________ 

on _______________ were normal.       

______________________________________________________________________ 

Regular physical examination is essential to your total health and well-being. Our goal is 

to provide you with the necessary care to detect possible problems, prevent disease and 

maintain your good health.  

Please feel free to contact us at (951) 827-7961 if you have any questions about your test 

results. 
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